
                           Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                         In collaboration with 

                                    Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

On January 20th, 2023, our Eco-club and SAP volunteers organized an e-waste awareness drive on 

the campus and in the nearby Shahdara area of Shyamlal College. During the event, our students 

raised awareness about e-waste and informed the community about proper disposal methods, helping 

them manage e-waste responsibly and protect the surrounding environment from its burden. Our 

volunteers created flyers that explained the benefits of recycling and provided dos and don'ts; these 

were distributed throughout the neighbourhood. People showed a keen interest in understanding e-

waste pollution and responded positively. This drive aims to encourage a more positive approach to 

recycling and has spurred more active participation in recycling efforts. A total of 60 students actively 

participated in this drive. 

 

 

 

Pics of Awareness Drive:  

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


